
  

 

 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILTY/NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

FOR THE 
STATE ROUTE 70 BINNEY JUNCTION ROADWAY REHABILITATION 

AND COMPLETE STREETS PROJECT DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL 
IMPACT REPORT 

 
 
WHAT IS PLANNED 

In coordination with Yuba County, City of Marysville, and Union Pacific Railroad, 
Caltrans proposes to rehabilitate State Route 70 in the City of Marysville, from 0.1 mile 
south of 14th Street to the north of Cemetery Road.  This project will provide complete 
street features, rehabilitate the existing pavement, reduce future traffic congestion, and 
improve traffic operations and safety. 

 
WHAT IS AVAILABLE 

The environmental document, referred to as a Draft Environmental Impact Report, is 
available for review from October 23rd, 2024 through December 9th, 2024 at the 
following locations: 

• Sutter County Library 
750 Forbes Ave, Yuba City, CA 95991 

• Caltrans District 3 
703 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901 
Weekdays from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

• Project Webpage: 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-3/d3-projects/d3-sr-70-binney-
junction  

In addition, comments may be provided at the public meeting listed below: 

Date: Thursday, November 7, 2024 
Time: 5:30 p.m - 7 p.m 
Where: Department of Transportation, 703 B St, Marysville, CA 95901 
1st floor, Sierra Nevada Room 

 
SPECIAL ACCOMODATIONS 

For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available in Braille, 
large print, audiocassette, or computer disk. To obtain a copy in one of these formats, 
please call or write Megan Reese, Public Information Officer, Caltrans District 3, 703 B 
Street, Marysville, CA 95901, (530) 741-4572 (voice phone) or use California relay Service 
TTY number, 711. 
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COMMENTS 

Please submit your written comments to:  

Caltrans, Office of Environmental Management  
703 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901 

Comments may also be submitted via e-mail to: 
yuba.70.binney.junction.project@dot.ca.gov 

All comments must be received by 5 p.m. on Monday, December 9, 2024 

For more information about this project please contact: 

Cameron Knudson, Project Manager 
California Department of Transportation 
703 B Street, Marysville, CA 95901 
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